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Dated: 30th Sepl,2022

Su bject: RE-OPENING O F MDCAT REGISTRATION

As per Decision of the Council in its meeting dated 27th September,2022 Pakistan Medical

Commission is please to extend timeline for registration of MDCAT exam for another 10 days.

Registration for MDCAT-2022 will be re-opened from 1't October till l0th October 2022 in

order to facilitate the candidates from previous two years (2020-2021\ who want to apply for

MDCAT-2022 according to updated Passing Percentage. Candidates can register from the

official website of PMC.

ln regards to lnternational Candidates, keeping in view that the maximum number of students

who intend to take MDCAT reside in Saudi Arabia and UAE, it has been decided that centers

for MDCAT-2022 will be made only in these two countries. Detail of which will be uploaded on

official website. For Foreign students residing in any other country intending to appear in

MDCAT exam may appear in MDCAT being held in Pakistan or in either of these two countries.

Only those lnternational candidates will be refunded the international Fees who want to

attempt the Exam from Pakistan only.
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